
 

 

 

 

Fishing industry - new funding to train the next generation 

Training programmes to attract new recruits and improve the quality of training in the 
fishing, seafood, and aquaculture sectors have been awarded funding from 
the £100million UK Seafood Fund. 

Recognising industry concerns over an ageing fishing workforce and with the 
number of UK fishers having fallen by 1,700 over the past decade, the UK 
government considers it is now more important than ever to ensure entrants are 
equipped with the necessary skills to join the sector and understand the 
opportunities that are available to them. 

Coinciding with National Apprenticeship Week, the seven projects include pilot 
courses at London’s famous Billingsgate market covering technical skills such as the 
delivery, preparation, and cooking of seafood; practical qualifications for manning 
fishing boats in Cornwall; and training for school leavers in Scotland going into the 
seafood industry. 

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.gov.uk%2Fguidance%2Fuk-seafood-fund&data=05%7C01%7CTom.Large%40defra.gov.uk%7Cfc8b08049380479d1f9608db0a802725%7C770a245002274c6290c74e38537f1102%7C0%7C0%7C638115317777417215%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=WL1KRKLQK%2BYSTuNqrUleQgZdT5RwhT96fGA8NbYpAUA%3D&reserved=0

